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Comments 1. This development would involve hundreds more HGV journeys each day, some from well outside the
West Sussex area. 2. The roads in the Climping Village area are unsuited to this type traffic. The road
surfaces are constantly breaking up with the HGV's being the obvious culprits. This is particularly
annoying as there have been increases of HGV traffic and time after time it is increased, goodness
knows what it is outcome will be eventually. The final insult is that the plant is due to process rubbish
from well outside our county, which only leads to spoil our beautiful village. 3. The physical size, height
etc, is out of character to the low rise buildings in our environment. In my opinion this would be
inappropriate. 4. I am also concerned about emissions from the intended plant. Can we be assured
that the health of us residents, and our families visiting us, will not be harmed. Not a stones throw
from the site is HMP Ford where upward of five hundred prisoners are kept in custody, together with
the prison staff, trainers and visitors. There is also a likelihood of 1,500 dwellings being built very close
to the site. There is also arable land adjacent to the development and this is clearly unhealthy. 5. What
contingency plans are being formulated for evacuation, public safety etc, in the event of a major
incident. This is particularly significant with regard to the evacuation of 500+ prisoners. It should be
remembered that there was a major riot at HMP Ford a few years ago. In conclusion I believe that this
is an inappropriate site for a plant of this size, scale and type of operation and is not in keeping with
this rural environment
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